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Subject: Tina's e-mail
Date: Mon, 30 Aug 1999 09:01:49 -0600
From: "Luciano (Louie) Azzolini" <lazzo@internorth.com>
Reply-To: Luciano, Azzolini, EAO
Organization: Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
To: Julie Prystupa <prystupa julie@gov.nt.ca>
BCC: lazzo@internorth.com

This should (note the safe out I give myself) be Tina Marckovic's
e-mail address marckovic.tina.tm@bhp.com.au

As for point 3 on your note of August 29, 1999 asking if BHP has
to "resubmit" a new project description (development description
in MVRMA language) - That is up to BHP. They may choose to submit
a supplementary document or a a revised development description or
any other imaginative way of providing the descriptive information
requested.

Sincerely,
Louie Azzolini
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